
Would you like your church

to connect to the biggest 
participation sport in the country?

Find out how football can help

Wednesday 17th January
NORWICH CENTRAL BAPTIST CHURCH

7.30pm

come to our discovery evening



•	 Support a team. We are often approached by teams from existing football 
clubs who wish to join the league.  We have a strong Christian ethos and a 
condition of joining the league is that each team is linked to and supported 
by a local church.  It is a great opportunity to get to know families in the 
community and offer support.  Could you be one of those churches?

•	 Children in your church can join a team. You may already have some children 
in your church who would like to play regular football.  We can link them up 
with others to form a team, or maybe join an existing team in our league.

•	 Develop your childrens’ work. You may have a thriving children’s group or 
youth club and would like to develop this aspect.  Our experience shows that 
once a few children get involved in football, other friends will follow.

•	 Opportunities for adults to play. You may have adults in your church that 
would like to link up with others to play Saturday morning football.  Our teams 
vary considerably in ability and are often on the lookout for new players.

•	 Use your skills to help run the league. We are always on the lookout for 
Christian support and skills to help in the running of the league.  

We would like to invite you to our Discovery Evening on Wednesday 17th January at 
7.30pm at Norwich Central Baptist Church 

For more details contact 

chairman@norfolkcfl.co.uk 

or secretary@norfolkcfl.co.uk or call the 
League Secretary, Alan Barnes on 07982 
234781

It will be a chance to talk to church leaders 
who already involved and to ask questions. 
There will be an informal time over 
refreshments and you are welcome to bring 
along anybody who may be interested.

“Working with the Adventurers helps 
me to meet young people and their 
families I would never come across 
otherwise.  It’s a privilege to lead 
prayers before matches and to help 
our young folk remember that God is 
interested in everything we do.”

Lynn Bennett, priest-in-charge of 
Brooke Church, which supports 
Brooke Adventurers Football Club.

over 300 children and 150 adults 
only a few are connected with a church 

but all are supported by a local church across many 
different denominations, in different ways

There are a number of ways in which your church or organisation could get involved:

www.norfolkcfl.co.uk


